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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR INFRASTRUCTURE   

BY DEPUTY M. TADIER OF ST. BRELADE 

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 7th APRIL 2025 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 14th APRIL 2025 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Minister explain what public access there is to the toilets at the Nude Dunes development and on 

what basis any such access exists?” 

 

Answer 

 

There is a requirement for the owner of the property to facilitate public access to the public toilets at La 

Pulente. This duty is not currently being fulfilled. Discussions are ongoing to negotiate access to these 

public toilets and ensure they are operated in accordance with the planning obligation. It is our intention 

to take the action that is necessary to ensure the toilets are open for the summer.  

 

Jersey Property Holdings will continue to keep the Parish Deputies and Connétable informed as matters 

progress.  

 

 

 

 


